
The Lord’s Day 
November 28, 2021 

Prelude:  Patsy Nicholson 

Hanging of the Green Service  

 

Prayer Requests 

Linda Albert, Judy Barham, Becky Carney,  

Larry Harward, Angela Holt, Carroll Hutcheson,  

Bob Kenchel, Frances Lane, Julie McCormick, 

Patrick McCormick, John Owens, Ken Rierson, 

Barbara Sebastian, Ed Sebastian, Kay Tingen,  

Lonnie Tingen, Edd Valentine, Charles Wilson 
 

HANGING OF THE GREEN SERVICE: We 

will be celebrating 

our annual Hanging 

of the Green Service 

Today, November 

28, at 10:00 a.m. It 

will include readings on the meaning of our 

decorations, special music, Christmas hymns, and 

the lighting of the Chrismon tree.  
 

POINSETTIA ORDERS:  The Liberty 

Wesleyan Youth are again 

selling ($10) Christmas 

Poinsettias to decorate our 

sanctuary during the month of 

December. You can place them 

either “In Honor” or “In Memory” of someone 

special. Order forms (may be found in the front 

entryway) and money is due Today, November 

28. 
 

IN AS MUCH FUND DINNER & AUCTION: 

Saturday, December 4, at 6 

p.m., the In As Much Fund 

committee invites you join them 

as they hold their annual auction 

and covered dish dinner in the 

Family Life Center. Also, please bring a wrapped 

auction gift. Please see Mary Todd with any 

questions. 

OPINION POLL: An OPINION POLL 

regarding our Sunday morning 

service start times is still available 

to complete. A paper version is 

available in the entryways or 

online at https://bit.ly/LWC_SundayTimeSurvey. 

Our church board recently discussed the issue of 

leaving the beginning Sunday School & Morning 

Service times as they are – or adjusting them in 

the coming New Year to something different. 

PLEASE DO THE SURVEY/POLL ONLY 

ONCE  We ask for your response to be turned-in 

by December 5. Thank you! 
 

COMMUNITY DINNER: Our Community 

Dinner will be held on Friday, 

December 10, from 5:00 – 7:00 

p.m.  Invite your neighbors and 

friends, all are welcome to come 

and celebrate with us. If you are 

available to help, please see Darlene Deatrick, 

336-314-1989. 
 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT WITH  

MERCY’S WELL: We 

are happy to announce 

that in lieu of our normal 

Christmas cantata, we 

will be welcoming 

Mercy’s Well on 

Sunday, December 19, 

at 10:00 a.m. 
 

CHRISTMAS EVE COMMUNION: We will 

observe our Family 

Communion Service from 

5:30-7:00 p.m. Friday 

evening, December 24. You 

can come individually, or as a 

family, anytime during those hours. 

 

https://bit.ly/LWC_SundayTimeSurvey


BAKE SALE THANKS: Pastor Jordan and the 

youth would like to extend a 

thank you to all who helped 

with the Thanksgiving bake 

sale and a special thank you 

to those who purchased 

from us. We made $249 that will help us get to 

camp! Special thanks to all for your help in 

baking and selling! 
 

THANK YOU: Thank you to the men and 

women who 

helped us decorate 

the sanctuary for 

the Christmas 

season last week. 

This year, there 

won’t be as many 

programs as in 

previous years - 

but our church is 

as beautifully 

decorated as ever! 

Thanks to: Herb Gibson, Johnny Hyatt, Marti 

Hyatt, Pastor Danny Janes, Tanna Janes, 

Christi Shropshire, Jeff Shropshire, Charles 

Wilson,  and Pastor Jordan Wright. 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

THANKS: Thank 

you Liberty 

Wesleyan! This 

past Sunday, we 

delivered 45 

Christmas Shoeboxes to the collection site at 

Central Baptist Church, in Oak Ridge. They will 

be sent to the Samaritan’s Purse Processing 

Center, in Charlotte 

or Boone, N.C. From 

there, they will be on 

their way to children 

around the world in 

time for Christmas. 

God bless you for 

your participation! 

It’s a great way to start the season! 

NEW ARRIVAL: Our congratulations are 

extended to Austin & 

Dianna Johnson, on the 

birth of their new daughter. 

Rose Arleen Johnson was 

born on Thursday, 

November 18. She weighed 

6 lbs. 6.5 oz. and was 18 inches long. This is 

their second child. 
 

NEW ARRIVAL: Our congratulations are 

extended to Benjamin & 

Samantha Claybrook, on the 

birth of their new son. 

Theodore Titus Claybrook 

was born on Friday, 

November 19. He weighed 8 

lbs. and 21 1/4 inches long. 

He is the grandson of Larry & BJ Rierson. This 

is their first child. 
 

NEW ARRIVAL: Our congratulations are 

extended to Jeremy & 

Heather Williams, on the 

birth of their new daughter. 

Madilyn Julene Williams  

was born on Sunday, October 

24. She weighed 7 lbs. 1 oz. 

and was 18 inches long. She 

is the great-granddaughter of Ebbie & Ken 

Rierson.  

Offering for Sunday, November 14, 2021 
 

Sunday School $16.00 

Missions $158.00 

Offering $1,530.00 

Online       $995.42 

Total Received $2,699.42 
 

Youth $10.00  
  

****************** 
Budget Conf. Year 2021-2022 $283,849.00 

Nov 2021 - Budget Assigned $21,834.54 

Weekly Budget Assigned $5,458.63 

Amount Rec 2 Sunday(s) in Nov. $9,554.07 

Amt Rec’d as of Nov. 14, 2021 $145,920.07 

Budgeted amount for week 29 $158,300.40 

Tellers: Tim Belford and Larry Rierson  



 

Blessed this past week (November 16-18) to visit Myrtle Beach with 28 members of the Liberty Wesleyan 

“Young at Heart” group. We stayed in beautiful Ocean Front Suites at the Dayton House Resort for two 

nights. Wednesday, we took a shopping expedition to the Hwy. 17 Tanger Outlet Mall. While there, we 

were joined by transplanted members and friends, Mickey & Elaine Pegram. Wednesday evening, we 

enjoyed dinner at the Original Benjamin’s Calabash Seafood Restaurant, in North Myrtle Beach. 

Afterward, we attended the Carolina Opry Theater where we enjoyed the spectacular Christmas Show. 

Thursday, we head for home after 

breakfast and checkout. Another 

wonderful excursion with a fun 

bunch of people! 

 



 

    Liberty Wesleyan Church 
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Rev. Danny Janes 
Senior Pastor 

 

Rev. Jordan Wright 
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PO Box 579, 15303 Hwy 158 

Summerfield, NC 27358 

336-643-6968 

Email: libertywesleyan@bellsouth.net 

Web Site: www.libertywesleyan.com 
Guest WiFi Password: 643#6968 

mailto:libertywesleyan@bellsouth.net
http://www.libertywesleyan.com/

